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This past week at the bargaining table we tentatively agreed on 

three items: 

1. Language which would allow for short hour employees to take 

time off work

2. A 31-day contract extension through May 31

3. Tenure step progression for short-hour and per diem employees will be 

based on rolling years rather than consecutive, making it easier for them 

to hit the required 1,000 hours

We also proposed language that would give other NUHW employees hiring preference 

in a different NUHW bargaining unit.

The Hospital made a proposal requiring that an employee who is awarded a position, 

and is on leave, must be available to return to work within 45 days from the date the 

position was awarded. 

And we rejected the  Hospitals proposal to take away LVN license pay for CCSTs, PCAs, 

and others who have LVN licensure. 

Any NUHW member at CHO is welcome 
and encouraged to join these bargaining sessions. 

For more info, contact NUHW organizers Beverly Griffi th at (510) 978-7454 or bgriffi th@nuhw.org,
 or Jake Doolittle at (203) 430-6688 or jdoolittle@nuhw.org.

NEXT 
BARGAINING 

SESSION
TUESDAY,

MAY 3 
3:30PM  

JOIN US AT BARGAINING!

Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 3:30 PM

Talk to a bargaining member for more info and a Zoom link to join the bargaining session!


